Tynewater Primary School

a thinking, caring, learning community

Information for P3 Parents Wednesday 2 March 2022









Our School Aims We believe that each of us can confidently:

- Be ambitious, imaginative and creative
- Make healthy choices to take care of ourselves, others, and our environment
- Seek new challenges to learn together to achieve our goals
- Explore, be involved in, and build up our community

Modelling attitudes and behaviour; thinking before we do or say something: Is it true? Is it helpful? Is it inspiring? (build up?) Is it needed? Is it kind?" t-h-i-n-k

Dear Parents and Carers

Contingency Plan - Remote Learning - P3

We apologise for the short notice, but following on from reviewing our school contingency plan, and due to recent staff absence, we are sorry to inform you that P3 must move to online learning from today, Wednesday 2nd March. This will continue for Thursday 3rd March and Friday 4th March and we will update you with further information on Friday for next week. Online learning activities will be available to view from today on Seesaw.

We can provide cold packed lunches on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, these must be pre-ordered and collected from the school office between 11am and 12pm each day. If you would like to order a packed lunch please reply to this email as soon as possible with a note of your child's name and their choice of chicken, cheese or tuna.

We have made this difficult decision in consultation with Midlothian Council, due to staff absence and the lack of available staff to cover.

We thank you for your support at this difficult time.

Kind Regards,

Clare McCallum

Clare McCallum Acting Head Teacher